
From: Alik Schier <alik@ward43.org> 

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 2:07 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Beacon Donuts Ethics Submission 

  

  

Hi Steve,  

  

Alik with Alderman Knudsen's office, we just received a dozen donuts from Beacon Donuts. See photos 

below, but the market price is around $32. We have placed the box in our lobby area for residents to 

enjoy as well.  

  

https://www.beacondoughnuts.com/  

  

Best, 

Alik 

  

-- 

Alik Schier 

Aldermanic Aide 

Alderman Timmy Knudsen, 43rd Ward 

2523 N. Halsted Street Chicago, IL 60614 

(773) 348-9500  

Sign up for our newsletter!  

Pronouns: he/him 
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